Box 162
Ber keley, California
lovember 16, 1964

Dear CORE I'riends,

We at Berkeley Campus (University of California) CORE
are always interested in the projects being carried out by
other CORE groups., We feel that, up until now, there has
been an unfortunate lack of direct contact among groups,
to the point where we know no more about each other's
activities than we can read in the national newspapers.,

We would very much like to amend this situation and
establish direct and regualr communication,

We are sending you a copy of the Canpus CORE-LATOR,
vhich i1s issued periocdically at Berkeley, This issue describes
some of the activities which went on throghhout the surmer
months, In future issues, we would like to be able to include
highlights of the activities of other CORE groups. We will
be very pleased to receive any communications from you which
you think would be of interest, either for the purpose of
publication in the CORE-LATOR or just for the sake of keeping
in touch,

Sincerely yars,
rogsore Colims

Campus CORE



